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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

deregulation 
1 message

Source One <sourceonesemail@yahoo.com> Wed, Oct 24, 2018 at 9:42 AM
Reply-To: Source One <sourceonesemail@yahoo.com>
To: "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>

wondering why utah has not chosen to be a deregulated state ----
-------- greg loosli
 

Source One 
411 East 2780 North 
Provo, Utah 84604 
Cell 801 427 4253 

sourceonesemail@yahoo.com 
 

NOTICE: This email is for the express receipt of the party(ies) to whom it is addressed. If it is
received by any party other than those intended, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.
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